
Update on ENTSO-E TP- December 2016

1. Review of the Manual of Procedures (MoP)

 At the time of preparation of this slide ENTSO-E was delayed in the submission.

Latest ENTSO-E’s update was that this would take place in early December.

 According to ENTSO-E, the delay is mainly due to TSOs’ discussions on whether and

how to report on internal redispatching. It’s still unclear whether and how this will

be reported.

 Depending on the date of submission, ACER’s opinion could be ready in February

2017, following NRA’s comments at the AEWG level.

2. Data quality

 On 19 September ACER sent a request to AEWG members for an update on the

actions being taken following the ad-hoc ENTSO-E completeness reports.

 4 NRAs (CZ, FI, GB, RO) provided feedback showing that most the issues concerning

their respective geographical areas are being addressed. 7 other NRAs (BE, ES, HR, IT,

NL, PT, SE) had already provided feedback during 2016, explaining the actions being

taken.
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